James Hencin Post Office Box 490-22 Gainesville, FL 32602

Dear Mayor, Members of the City Commission and Mr. Hencin,

I have decided to resign from my position as Chairman and from the Citizen's Advisory Committee for Community Development due to personal obligations including my upcoming wedding and new coaching position. The time requirements for these obligations will not allow me to be as effective and dedicated to the committee as I want to be.

I want to thank all of you for your support throughout the past years, and especially during this past year as Chairman. May God richly bless you for your commitment to the community.

Sincerely,

Dikassa Dixon